
Hr. Patrick Denny 
C!'lairm n 
Guyana Consulate 
622 Third Avenue 
35th Floor 
New Yorkt .t: e'i-1 York 10017 

Dear r1r. Denny; 

Dec mber 9, 1977 

Thank you for your letter of November 28, 1977. 

In reference to use of the Stage facilities of the 
Cultural Center. Yes, there is a charge of $60.00 per 
rehearsal and the only dates that are pen for the 
rehearsal is Thursday, February lG, 1978. 

If this is satisfactory to your organization, please 
let me kno\'l. 

Sincerely, 

Arnold Schmidt 
me 


